
Baseball Anyone? 
Calling all baseball players. 

Did you miss last week’s information meeting? 

No need to worry, please see Coach Heusing if you are interested in 
trying out for Milton Baseball. 

Important! Physical forms MUST be turned in to Coach Heusing or on file with the 
school in order to participate in fall activities (this includes conditioning). 

Baseball Parent Information Meeting 

Wednesday, October 12th 

7:00 p.m. 

MHS Media Center 

Parents, if you would like to be added to our Baseball email list, please 
email miltonbball@gmail.com and include your child’s name and grade 
level, as well as an email address for one or both parents. Thank you! 

Milton Dugout Club 
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